
 

Kia ora whanau! 
 
Welcome back everyone.  I hope your holidays were restful yet full of fun with 
friends and whanau.  We have a very exciting Term 4 lined up for our tamariki.  
Our staff have pulled out all the stops and we’re going to be so busy, this term 
is just going to fly by.  Our events calendar inside shows you all the important 
dates for things this term and we look forward to whanau being able to join us 
at our special events this term. 
 
A date to lock into your calendar is our School Prize Giving day which will be 
held on Friday 9th December in our school Hall beginning at 9.30am with our 
Junior Syndicate.  Morning tea will be from 10.30am - 11am and then our Mid-
dle and Senior Syndicate teams will have their prize Giving show from 11am - 
12.30pm.  We look forward to sharing the morning with you on that day        
especially.  School reports will go home with students on that day too. 
 
Nga mihi 
Mr M  

MIDDLE SCHOOL NEWS FROM ROOM 12: 
 

Welcome to term 4!  
 
Room 11 have been super busy learning about working in the garden. We have planted vegetable 
seeds with the goal of having a shared kai at the end of the term using what we have grown and 
nurtured.  We are also busy with athletics training and it has been great fun, with everyone      
having a go!  
 
Nga manaakitanga.  

 

  
                                            

Thursday 27th October, 2022 (Term 4, Week 2) 

  

OUR VISION  
 

  “Inspired and resourceful learners for life.” 
“Kia whakaara kia manawanui mo tona ao”  

SENIOR SCHOOL NEWS FROM ROOM 23: 
 

Tēnā koutou katoa, 
 
In term 3, the Room 23 Kaupapa was Commonwealth Games.  Students created a Power-
Point that included a short piece of research, based around an Commonwealth Games    
athlete from Aotearoa.  It had English and Te Reo Māori translations of sports events and 
countries.  It also included their own version of the Games Charter and some acrostic       
poems. The whole school challenge involved all classes creating an emblem, banner and 
blurb that represented their chosen country. 
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Kaitaia Primary School 

                               Kia Ngawari (Be Kind) ____________________ 

Who are my Go 
To people right 

now? 

Where are my 
Go To places 
right now?  

What is my Go 
To phrase right 

now?  
 

What activity 
can I do right 

now?  

How can I show 
aroha for others 
and myself right 

now?  

What skills do I 
currently have? 

Papātuanuku 
It's my job to get myself back to Rongomatane or down to Tangaroa.  

It’s also my job to let others know how they can support me right now. 
What can I do to get myself back to Rongomatane?  

What can others do for me right now? 
What can I do to get myself down from Tūmatauenga to Tangaroa?  

MANA POTENTIAL at Kaitaia Primary School (Managing my own emotions) 
Mana – uniqueness, culture, Whakapapa, creativity, spirituality, gifts and talents, goals, taonga tuku iho. 

Rongomātāne 
Peaceful and happy, 

engaged 

Māui-tikitiki 
Becoming unsettled, 

having some          
difficulties 

Rūamoko 
Agitated and  upset 

 

Tūmatauenga 
Angry, melting down, 

not coping 

Tāwhirimātea 
Seeking help to reset 

myself 

Tāngaroa 
Taking action to    
restore myself to 

Papatuānuku. 

Ngā Kēmu O Te Taumāhekeheke  
Hoa Whenua 

 

Judo 

 
RUTURUTU 

Rm23s Friendly Charter 
 

1. Rule of law 
 

2.Help people in need 
 

3.Democracy 
 

4.Protect things around us 
 

5.NO loser NO winner 
 

6.Friendship 

 

 
 
 
 

KAHA MOTUHAKE 



WHEN WHAT 

Every Friday 
9.45am—10.20am 

We will have whole school Assemblies in our Hall every Friday between 
9.45am and 10.20am.   Parents/Caregivers are welcome to attend. 

Banking 8.30a.m. 
 
 

Every Friday – ASB only.  Please contact the school office if your child 
would like to start school banking.  It is a great way to teach them to 
save. 

28 October No whole School assembly today—our Hall is out of action this week 

1 November Kaitaia Primary School Athletics Day  (pp = 3 November) 

3-4 November Room 21 Camp based in Whangarei 

4 November Whole school assembly in our Hall from 9.30am—10.20am   

4 November Central Zone Athletics @ KPS (on our bottom fields) 

9 November Olympic Ambassador @ KPS (9.30am in our Hall) 

8-10 November Room 23 Camp based in Whangarei 

11 November Whole school assembly in our Hall from 9.30am—10.20am   

16 November Y6 Powhiri @ Kaitaia Intermediate (10.30am - 12.30pm) 

16 November Junior Disco (after school in our Hall from 4-5pm) 

17 November Keeping Ourselves Safe (Y5/6 have Const. Mandy from NZ Police today) 

17 November Senior Disco (after school in our Hall from 5-7pm) 

22/23 November Room 9 camp based in Whangarei 

30 November BOT meeting @ 5.15pm in our senior school staffroom 

5 December Mobile Ear Clinic here at KPS (Teacher and whanau referrals, 9am-1pm) 

9 December Kaitaia Primary School Prize Giving + end of year school reports go home 
today. 

Have a safe and happy weekend everybody! 
From the children, staff and BOT of Kaitaia Primary School. 

Page 2 

Kaitaia Primary School Newsletter 

School Notices 

Study Centre Spaces Available! 

Another special mention about our Study Centre this week whanau.  We 
have about 5 spaces available for new students to be part of this group.  
Study Centre operates out of Room 10 every Monday, Tuesday and Friday 
from 3pm to 5pm, during the school term.   
 
All of our students in Study Centre are given extra tuition from trained 
teachers (Mr M, Mrs T from Room 9 and Matua Corey) in Handwriting, 
Spelling, Reading Comprehension and Times Tables in Maths.  We are also 
learning how to play Chess. 
 
We welcome parents/caregivers to come along and see their child’s          
progress at Study Centre.  It really does give our students a boost in learning 
in key areas of the curriculum.  Registration forms are available from our 
school office. 
 
Nga mihi 
Mr M 
 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

Kia ora whanau, 
 
Our school has chosen to participate in the exciting Scholastic Lucky Book Club for Issue 7. 
It is packed full of wonderful titles which I’m sure your children will enjoy.   There is a large  
selection of books $10 or under and look out for the 5 $3.50 books!  Each book purchased, 
earns our school 20% in rewards.   We will utilize these rewards to purchase more books for our 
Library or resources for our school. 
To place an order please follow the link below, register your details, add your child, find your 
school (you do not need to put an area code in) and once this is complete, you are set up to 
place your order. 
https://mybookclub.scholastic.co.nz/Parent/Register.aspx  

To find our school, type in the first four letters of our school KAIT (leave postcode blank) – Click 
on Kaitaia Primary school which will drop down on the right hand side. 
Please do not send Cash payments to our school, we are participating with online orders only. 
It’s a really easy process for all. 
Please have your orders placed by 8th November  as we will send the bulk order off for           
processing the next day.  All books will be delivered to our school approximately 10 days after 
our close off date.  Should you place an order after this date, you will be asked for delivery    
address and a Freight Fee will apply. 
For help at any time you may call 0800 266 525 and chat to the friendly customer care 
team,   click on the help button on the Book Club platform or email bookclub@scholastic.co.nz 

Thank you for your wonderful support and enjoy this fun issue of exciting books at excellent 
prices.  
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Calendar of Upcoming Events 

LUCKY BOOKS ARE BACK! 

https://mybookclub.scholastic.co.nz/Parent/Register.aspx
mailto:bookclub@scholastic.co.nz

